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236 Eldridge Rd.�

Wells, ME   04090�

(207) 646�5605  �

FAX (207) 646�9437�

Weekday Mass: 8 AM�

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4 PM �

                                Sunday 9 & 11 AM�

�
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30 Portland Rd. �

Kennebunk ME   04043�

(207) 985�6252 �

FAX (207) 985�7740�

Weekday Mass: 9 AM�

Weekend Masses: Saturday 4 PM�

                               Sunday 8 & 10 AM�

�

Confessions at both Churches�

Drive�through first Friday �

of each month at 12 Noon�

�

�
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(closed until further notice)�
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Fr. Fred Morse, Pastor�

Fr. Agustin Sebasthiyan, Parochial Vicar�

Deacon Darrell Blackwell�

�
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�

Diane W. O’Neil, Manager�

Rosanne Smith�

Ruth Shrader�

Paula Moses�

Lisa White�

�
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�

Donald Webber�

Mark Reeth�

�
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�

Timothy Gallant, Supervisor �

Jesse Ouellette�

�
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�

Carolyn F. Houston, Director�

Rosanne Smith, Adult Education�

�

L��������� M�����

�

Mark Reeth, Coordinator�

�

www.holyspiritme.org�

�

www.facebook.com/holyspiritmaine�
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RESERVING SEATS FOR MASSES �

Mass reservations continue to be �

taken over the phone.  Please call in 

a reservation by Friday at 12 Noon to 

ensure a seat at your chosen Mass.  

Also, feel free to come early to any 

Mass to see if there are available 

seats.  If so, attendance will be al-

lowed.  For those who have made 

reservations, please arrive at least five minutes be-

fore Mass begins; otherwise, there is a possibility 

that the reservation will be given to someone on the 

“waiting list”.  �

Social distancing and mask�wearing remain in effect.�

�

Call 207�646�5605 to reserve seats for St. Mary in 

Wells (4 PM Sat., 9 &11 AM Sun., & 8 AM  on week-

days), and 207�985�6252 for St. Martha in Kennebunk 

(4 PM Sat., 8 &10 AM Sun., & 9 AM on weekdays).�

�

     If leaving a message, please indicate the church 

and the Mass day/time, as well as your phone number.  

You will receive a confirmation return phone call if 

your seat has been successfully reserved.�

�

     The elderly, vulnerable, or those who are not self�

ambulatory should probably not attend but, instead, 

watch a live�streamed Mass.�

All must wear a mask in church and remain at least six 

feet from others.�

     When entering church, please go to a designated seat 

with mask on and remain at least six feet from others. 

Those living in the same household may sit together. �

     Communion, in the form of the Host. will be re-

ceived in the hand.  Please remain six feet from one an-

other in the Communion line.� Move from seat to the 

line by way of the back or middle crossover aisle of the 

church, maintaining six feet apart and wearing a mask. 

There will be one single line down the middle aisle to 

receive Communion from the priest only.  After receiv-

ing Communion, please do not return to your pew but, 

rather, exit the church and return to your vehicle 

where you may continue to pray if you desire.  Please 

take a bulletin as you exit.                      Thank you!�

MORE PEOPLE ALLOWED AT MASS�

�

We may now have 

up to 100 people in 

our churches for 

liturgies! Masks are 

still required.  All 

are asked to contin-

ue to reserve by phone and to check in at the 

church when arriving. Please try to arrive 

early.  Although the churches are unavailable 

to pray in immediately following each Mass, 

due to the need to sanitize, they are always 

available in which to pray at least an hour 

before each Mass.  Please feel free to arrive 

early and pray!  Reminder: The Rosary is 

generally said a half�hour before each week-

day Mass at both churches.  Thank you!�

THE OUTDOOR ROSARY WAS A  

GREAT SUCCESS AND  

WONDERFUL EXPERIENCE! 

 

The Rosary at the 

Wells Harbor   

Pavilion last Sun-

day was a great 

success.  87 peo-

ple joined for 

public prayer.  We thank all the organ-

izers of the event, including Cheryl and 

Fred Willet, Bob Marlow, and Lisa 

White. With the beautiful weather and 

prayerful participants, it was a won-

derful, spiritual experience!   

Live-stream Masses from St. Martha in Kennebunk 

�

We are pleased to announce that we are now streaming masses 

at St Martha in Kennebunk.  On the website, there are separate 

pages for Mass Live St Martha and Mass Live St Mary. Go to the 

home page at https://holyspiritme.org/ �

and follow the links to access either of the live-streaming loca-

tions.  We thank the anonymous donor of this additional video equipment! 



3�

�

29
� S����� �� O	����	� T����

 

THIS WEEKEND:  October 17 & 18 

 

Saturday:     4:00 PM (K)  Brian Dumas by Russ & Kathy Smith�

�         4:00 PM (W)  Adele Franceschini by her family�

�

Sunday:       8:00 AM (K)  For our parishioners                       �

�         9:00 AM (W) Margaret E. Carlin by her daughter, 

�                                Peggi�

�       10:00 AM (K)  Peter Langenus by Edward & Mary J

�                                Johnson�

�       11:00 AM (W) Philip J. LeBel by Michael & Nora 

�                                Noonan�

�

�

THIS WEEK:  October 19-23 

 

Monday:     8:00 AM (W) Kevin Mazure by his parents�         �

�        9:00 AM (K)  Hannah Johnson by the family�

�

Tuesday:    8:00 AM (W)  Alice Schroeder by Mary Cormier

�        9:00 AM (K)  Deceased Members of the Knights of 

� �                   Columbus�

�

Wednesday:8:00 AM (W) Pauline M. Carroll by Bernadette & 

� �                   Walter Chambers�

�        9:00 AM  (K) Robert Klouda by his wife�

�

Thursday:   8:00 AM (W) Marie Busby by Anne Barton�

                   9:00 AM (K)  Ronald Tremblay by Howard & �

�                               Maryann Angione�

Friday:       8:00 AM (W) Carmen Aviles by John Carney�        

�        9:00 AM (K)  Donna Harmon by Carol Dalton�

�

 

NEXT WEEKEND:  October 24 & 25  

 

Saturday:    4:00 PM (K)  William Carroll by Donna & Frank 

�                               Gomez�

�        4:00 PM (W)  Jane Varano Lagarra by her family�

�

Sunday:      8:00 AM (K)  Veronica Magalski by Carmine & 

� �                    Barbara Dolce�

�        9:00 AM (W)  For our parishioners�

�       10:00 AM (K)  David Manson by Helen & Jean �

�                                Conaty�

�       11:00 AM (W) Alfred Robinson by his wife�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

Location Key: (K) St. Martha, Kennebunk�

�                     (W) St. Mary, Wells�

��������������������������� �

~ R��� �� P���� ~�

Priscilla Guilbault�

Victor Varano�

SACRAMENTS 

 

B������: �

To register, call �

Diane O’Neil at 

(207) 646�5605.�

 �

R��
��������
�: 

Drive�through 

confessions at 

both churches the 

first Friday of the 

month at 12 PM.�

�

M�����
��: �

Please contact the pastor six months 

prior to the desired wedding date.�

�

S�������� 
� ��� S���:  �

Please call at any time.  If you know 

that you will be  admitted to the hospi-

tal, please call the  office to make ar-

rangements to receive the sacrament.  

Please advise the office when a parish-

ioner is hospitalized.�

�

For more information regarding �

sacraments, call 207�646�5605.�

�

T>?@A @AABCDE F? G?CD 

F>A C>HIJ> ?I KLDFCDE 

F? BD?K M?IA LN?HF 

F>A  CLFAJ>C@M ?O F>A 

CLF>?PCJ C>HIJ>, �

call Rosanne Smith at �

(207) 985�6252.  �

�

Prayer Line Requests:  Contact Judy    

Hyotte at 508�641�4109 or �

jhyotte@twc.com�

�

Homebound Parishioners wishing to �

receive Holy Communion, please call (207) 

646�5605.  �

D��!���
����
 C�����������

�

~ First Friday of the 

month at both St. Martha 

in Kennebunk and St. 

Mary in Wells at 12 

Noon.  The sacrament 

will be next available on 

Friday, November 6.  Follow signs to-

wards the back of the church.  �
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 �

This weekend is�

 M������ S�����,�

 the second offering being for�

P��!�"����� �� �	� ����	.�

�

Thank you for your generous offerings to last 

weekend’s second collection for the �

C	���	 F$��� F���!�

�

2020 H�$� S!���� P����	 �

C��	�$�� A!!��$ �

�

�

A� �� O���)�� 8, 2020:  �

�

  Total �     $ 110,525�

  Goal �     $ 122,733�

  % Goal � 90%�

�

Congratulations, Holy Spirit Parish, for  

hitting the 90% “milestone”!  10% to go!  

Thank you to all who have donated thus far! 

�

�

�

In addition to your regular �

weekly offering, you may �

donate to special collections 

through WeShare.  �

�

How to create a WeShare account:�

�

1.� Visit holyspiritme.org and click “Give 

Online”.�

2.� Click on the collection to which you’d like 

to donate.�

3.� Click “Recurring Donation”; �

     enter your donation amount and �

     frequency.�

Thank you for your ongoing generosity!�

“This is our joy: �

to walk with �

Jesus.”  �

~Pope Francis~ �

Daily, we are called to re-

new our commitment to 

walk with Jesus and our 

Church.  As a community of faith, we journey togeth-

er to discover, follow, and share Jesus with each per-

son we encounter along the way.  In both word and 

action, we are called to share our faith�to make Jesus 

present to those who need to hear and see him the 

most. As a community of faith, we are called to be 

witnesses to the Gospel, changing individual hearts 

one at a time and transforming the communities 

where we live.  This is our work, the work of our 

Church, made possible through your support.  Please 

look into your heart and prayerfully consider going 

online to www.portlanddiocese.org/give to make 

your gift to the 2020 C,-./012 A445,0.                                          

FMI, please call David DiNapoli at (207) 321�

7835.�

�

P����� ���� 	
� �
	���� ��� ���
�� �� �

�����
�� �	 ��� 2020 C���	�
� A������
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“For I was hungry, and you gave me food, �

I was thirsty and you gave me drink, �

a stranger and you welcomed me.” �

(Matthew 25:35)�

�

The youth ministries of Holy Spirit and St. Therese 

of Liseux Parishes resumed the monthly Matthew 

Meals after a five�month hiatus due to COVID�19.  

They had a good turnout for their September meal,  

and everything went very well for the first time doing 

curbside takeout service for the Sanford community!  

Many thanks to St. Mary’s Ecumenical Food Pantry, 

Favorite Foods of Somersworth, NH, Congdons 

Doughnuts, and the Theriault family for the generous 

donations of food, takeout containers, and funds.  �

The curbside Matthew Meals are held in front of the 

St. Ignatius gym at 25 Riverside Avenue in Sanford 

every second Tuesday of the month from 5:30�6:30 

PM.  The takeout alternative will continue until it is 

safe to gather inside again.  Over the past couple of 

years, teens from both parishes have served hundreds 

of meals to those in need.  �

Our parishioners have been wonderfully generous 

with past donations for this monthly meal effort.  If 

anyone would like to support this community meal 

project, gift cards to Hannaford are welcome and will 

be used to purchase necessary supplies for this en-

deavor.  We are also looking for donations of pre�

packaged, individual�sized cookies, and fruit cups.  

The fruit cups must be “no sugar added.”  All dona-

tions should be labeled “Matthew Meal” and dropped 

off at either St. Martha or St. Mary Church.   Support 

in the form of prayers for volunteers and guests are 

also be very welcome!�

�

Thank you for your assistance with this community 

service project.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Carolyn Houston at 985�6252, 646�5605, or 

Carolyn.Houston@portlanddiocese.org.�

�

S�. M���	� �

C�AA����� P�����: �

beef stew, tuna fish, macaroni 

& cheese, spaghetti, spaghetti 

sauce, canned chicken.�

�

S�. M��� E��A�����$ F��� P�����: �

jelly, pudding, tomato paste, spaghetti sauce, 

canned pasta, crackers.�

�

S�. M���’� 2����� �� �2���

2:30�5 PM �� T
���3���.�

�

�

The food pantries offer curbside pick�up only.�

From now through November 1, you’re invited 

to join thousands around the world for 40 days of 

prayer and fasting for an end to abortion. 

You're also invited to peacefully pray during a 

40�day vigil on the public sidewalk outside the 

Lovering Health Center located at 559 Ports-

mouth Avenue, Greenland, NH, and to also help 

spread the word about this important community 

event.� If you’d like to volunteer to fast and/or 

pray, please sign up online to our campaign at: 

40daysforlife.com/greenland OR email Debbie at 

deb40days@yahoo.com OR call or text Vicki at 

978�807�3323. �

To pray outside the Lovering Center:  After 

signing up, click the “Sign up for Vigil Hours” 

box and type your desired hour(s) onto the calen-

dar.��

Your presence on the sidewalk can be the last 

sign of hope for the baby and the first sign of 

mercy for the woman!��

�

We are engaged in a spiritual warfare, a battle 

not against flesh and blood, but against powers 

and principalities�

�

Holy Spirit Parish contact: Carol Ingraham, �

207�985�3166 or cingraham58@gmail.com.�
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Bulletin insert requests must be 

submitted by Friday at noon �

(8 days prior to the weekend for 

which being requested). �

Please e�mail Mark at 

mark.reeth@portlanddiocese.org.�

�

�

P����� R	
��������
/U����	�

�

�

�

Name (s):  __________________________________�

�

Street:  _____________________________________�

�

City:  ________________________ Zip:__________�

�

Phone:  _____________________________________�

�

Email:  _____________________________________�

�

�

___New registration        ___Change of e�mail address�

___Moving out of parish ___Change of address   �

___Request envelopes�

�

�

If you are new to the parish, or you have �

a new address or phone number, �

please complete this form and place it in �

the collection basket, or mail to:                                     �

�

Holy Spirit Parish, 236 Eldridge Road �

Wells, ME   04090�

or e�mail to stmarywells@myfairpoint.net.�

Holy Spirit Parish will 

participate in the “Box 

of Joy” outreach     

project in November.  

Box of Joy�is an    

annual Christmas�gift 

ministry organized by 

local Catholic 

schools, parishes, and groups across the 

United States, and facilitated by Cross  

Catholic Outreach.  By packing Boxes of 

Joy with toys and other gifts, participants 

bless children suffering from extreme pov-

erty by sharing the joy of Christmas and 

planting seeds of hope.� It's simple… Just fill 

a small box, enclose a $9 check made out 

to “Cross Catholic Outreach” to cover ship-

ping costs, and return the box to the parish, 

either during office hours or Mass times the 

week of November 7�15.� Several volun-

teers will help make this project success-

ful.� If you are interested in helping, please 

contact Lisa White 

at�lisa.white@portlanddiocese.org�              

or (207) 351�0502.��To learn more about 

“Box of Joy”, go to                               

https://crosscatholic.org/box�of�joy/  �

�

“Give to God what is 

God’s.”  You belong to 

Christ and Christ is God’s!  

How will you respond to so 

great a love?  Is He asking 

you to follow Him by serv-

ing in the priesthood or consecrated life?  �

Contact Father Seamus Griesbach at �

(207) 773�6471 or �

seamus.griesbach@portlanddiocese.org.�

A�� ��� 4���� �����3 �� 4����� � 3�����?�

�

By January 2021, the Diocese of Portland is plan-

ning to begin a year of discernment with men who 

feel called by God to undertake the ministry of the 

diaconate in the Church.  Such men must be per-

sons of faith who profess what the Catholic 

Church teaches and participate fully in the 

Church’s sacramental life.  They should have a 

history of service�oriented involvement in a par-

ish, and have demonstrated the ability to work col-

laboratively with a parish and other parish leaders.  

They will have experienced the initial signs of a 

potential call from God to this life�long commit-

ment to serve the Church with the diocesan bish-

op, his body of priests, and community of dea-

cons.  If married, these men need to be recognized 

as having sound, stable marriages, lived generous-

ly with their wives and children.  �

Inquiries from men of the parish being drawn by 

God to begin this process of discernment should 

be directed to Deacon Peter J. Bernier, Director of 

the Diaconate, at 207�773�6471, ext. 7845, or �

peter.bernier@portlanddiocese.org, prior to      

November 1.�


